
 
 

 

Registering With Camp Australia 
 

 
We hope you and your family had a fantastic school holidays! The new school year has arrived and with it 
plenty of adventures in OSHC.  
 
Have you registered with Camp Australia yet? Even if you do not plan on using the OSHC program at your 
school there are many benefits for your family. 
 
 

What Are The Benefits Of Registering?  

Some of the benefits to registering with Camp Australia are: 

 A stress-free back up plan for “just in case” 

 Flexible access to our programs 

 Will ensure we have all the information for your kids to ensure they have the best time possible 

 

How Do I Register? 

Registration is simple and hassle free! To register visit www.campaustralia.com.au. 

 

How Do I Find Out More About The OSHC Service At My School? 

To find out more about our program as well as view and fees, please visit www.campaustralia.com.au and 

search for your school on the homepage. 

Otherwise, feel free to come visit the program and see what it is all about. 

 

We look forward to seeing you and your family in soon.  

The Camp Australia Team. 

http://www.campaustralia.com.au/

